
Forest land owners currently pay  significant taxes on their land and the income they receive from timber harvests.  There is no 
reason to place an extra tax burden on this specific group of people.  If  taxes must be raised, create a tax for everyone and every 
entity that benefits from the activities supported by the proposed new taxes. .


